Dear TSHS Member,

I hope this letter finds you and your loved one's in good health and spirits during this virus situation.

It is with a heavy heart that I am writing to you with information pertaining to the Town of Schuyler Historical Society. The Historical room, meetings and all outings planned for the year has been canceled. Including the annual picnic.

Each and everyone will be missed. However, there is a lot we can accomplish individually.

- #1. All can work on their family tree to bring in next year.
- #2. Choose an area from the following: Business, building, event that use to take place that no longer does, farm, animal, plant or even an insect that has been around since 1792 to research. All are part of our history. When we return we will display all works. Maybe you will be the winner of \$50.00 gift card of your choosing.
- #3. Possibly make a quilt or other wood item for next years raffle.
- #4. Take this time to jot down ideas on how our Historical Society can be better.
- #5. Jot down ideas for when we hold out next kids day or adult program.
- #6. Keep in contact with people from our Historical Society. By mail or by phone. Especially during this time, a phone call or a letter can chase the blues away. We'll see you all next March unless otherwise informed.

God bless each and all.

Sincerely,

Susanna Newton

Gene Snyder